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Monday 24th February 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

There will be an after-school club starting for Reception pupils on Tuesday 4th March from 
3.20pm to 4.20pm. Little Think is a club, which supports children’s wellbeing and looks at 
mindfulness. This is done through a range of lovely activities which the children enjoy. The 
club can hold a maximum of 25 pupils which will be offered on a first come, first served 
basis. Should the club be oversubscribed, your child will receive a place when the next 
round starts (Summer term).  

The club runs for 6 weeks and will begin on Tuesday 4th February. The cost of the club is £4 
per session (£24 in total). If you wish to book a place, please use the school money app and 
pay in full. Please note, payment is non-refundable for this club.  

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs C. Davies  

 


